
From: Hank Page <HankPage@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/20/2014 10:09:29 AM
Subject: Paperwork

Good morning, Tony.

Do you think it would be possible to send the paperwork we discussed yesterday electronically instead of by 
regular mail? It might help to speed up the process.

If I can help in any way (scanning, etc.), I'm more than happy to lend a hand. Just let me know.

Hank Page
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
State of South Carolina
803-734-2080
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